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Press Release 

Clearwater, FL -- On or about May 20, 2023, LifeWorks Wellness Center, based in 

Clearwater, FL experienced a security/data breach of some of their internal computer file 

systems. Personal information of some current and former patients and employees was accessed 

by an unauthorized third-party hacker. However, the key patient database, which houses all 

patient medical and treatment records, was not breached and was not compromised. 

Upon learning of the breach, LifeWorks immediately hired a third-party firm to investigate 

the incident and Lifeworks has strengthened its security measures to prevent a reoccurrence of 

a breach.  Additionally, LifeWorks notified the Federal Bureau of Investigation, and has been in 

contact with the Office of the Florida Attorney General.  

At this time, LifeWorks is not aware of any misuse of the accessed information.  

LifeWorks is sending direct mail notices to the identified affected individuals. LifeWorks 

has posted information about the breach on their website at www.lifeworkswellnesscenter.com.  
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